
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21st April 2025 

Summer Fair 18th June – save the date 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to share advance notice of a Summer Fair to be held on the school field 
after school on the 18th June. It has been a few years since we have had a fair and it is 
such a lovely way to get the whole school community together having fun. 
 
We are currently taking reservations for stall holders on a first come first served basis -  
there will be no more than two of any type of stall in order to make it fair to small 
businesses supporting the fair. Tables cost £20 each. Please get in touch with ChaPTA at 

pta@cvps.omegamat.co.uk to book. 

 
The event will include a variety of inflatable fun, games stalls such as Hook a Duck and 
Penalty Shoot Out, toy and bottle tombolas, pre-loved toy stall, face painting, pre-loved 
book stall and lots more surprises. There will be drinks and snacks available as well as the 
delicious food from DC Food Truck and an ice cream van. More details to follow shortly. 
 
If you are clearing out books or toys over the next month or so, we would be grateful for 
donations. Unfortunately, as we have limited space within school, we would be unable to 
hold on to these until nearer the time so would ask if you could very kindly hold onto them.  
 
We look forward to seeing many of you there for what is sure to be a fun evening.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support of ChaPTA and our school events. 
 
ChaPTA 
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